
 
Band Booster Meeting ​01/06/2021 
 

1. Call to Order: ​Meeting was called to order by April Frost at 6:30 At the Media Center  
Those present at the meeting: April Frost, Amber Breeden, Cody Higgins, Beth Twynham, Katie Cook, Dakota 
Weldon, Penny Murphy, Heather Brown, and Paul Shimmons.  
 

2. Minutes from last meeting:​ Motion to approve December’s minutes were made by Beth and seconded by Amber 

3. Correspondence:​ No Correspondence 
 

4. Financial Report:  
Jenna Wilkerson and Kyle Frost were awarded a $100 scholarship each. There was a $500 deposit from 
the fruit fundraiser. It was also discussed to possibly raise the scholarship amount awarded per person, 
depending on how many applicants there are. Available checking is $5991.55. Available savings is 
$1072.65. 
Beth made a motion to accept the financial report and Amber seconded it. 
 

5. Band Director Report:   
a.  District Band Festival will be held virtually with the participating bands sending video/audio recordings of 

2 songs to be judged. 
b. Still would like to hold a pre-festival concert with limited audience 
c. Uniforms have not been passed out yet 
d. We have a new student teacher! 

6. Committees: 
a. Fundraising: 

i. Buccillis cards are available 
ii. There was a profit of $930 from the fruit fundraiser.  
iii. Don and Ruth Volz donated $200 along with their purchase of fruit. 
iv. Popcorn fundraiser still planned for the spring 
v. Discussed possibly doing the Little Caesars Pizza fundraiser 

b. Concessions: 
i.  Will not be doing concessions at the moment. 

c. Uniforms: 
i. Uniforms have been organized. 

 
7. Cabin Fever 

i. We will not be holding any in person or virtual event 
 

8. Band Camp 
a. Will have to check with The Springs on our contract dates 

 
9. New Business 

a. All Star Band and Solo & Ensemble festival will not be happening this year 
b. No Pep Band this year due to no basketball ATM 
c. Senior yearbook pictures will be after the 3rd trimester starts - March 9th if possible 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

10. Adjourn:  The meeting was adjourned at 6:51. 
 
Next Meeting on February 3rd at 6:30 pm at the Media Center.  
 
 
 
Current Band Booster Officers: 
President - April Frost 
Vice-President - Beth Twynham 
Treasurer - Katie Cook 
Secretary - Cody Higgins 
Fundraising Chair - Dakota Weldon 
Concessions Chair - Beth Twynham and April Frost 
Uniforms Chair -  
 
 
 
 
 
President’s Signature ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
Treasurer’s Signature ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
Secretary’s Signature ______________________________________________________________________________ 


